
 

 

           
  

 

 

 

 
 

December 3, 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

 

First, congratulations to Mr. Billy Moore for his contributions to Lynn Road Elementary School 

and on his appointment as Title IX Coordinator in the Office of Equity Affairs.  My name is 

Kevin Hill and I have the privilege of serving as interim principal until Mr. Moore’s replacement 

arrives.  This is not my first experience as an interim principal.  In Wake County, I served as 

interim principal at Durant Elementary, Conn Elementary, Millbrook Magnet Elementary, 

Knightdale High School, Wakefield Middle School, Sanderson High School, and most recently 

at Sanford Creek Elementary.  I also served two interim principal positions in Orange County.  

 

Briefly, I am a retired WCPSS teacher and principal.  I taught social studies for 14 years, 12 of 

them at Millbrook High School.  I served as principal at Jeffreys Grove Elementary, East 

Millbrook Magnet Middle, Wildwood Forest Elementary, and Green Hope High School.  The 

highpoint of my career was opening Wildwood Forest Elementary with Kristen Faircloth, who is 

now principal at Durant Road Middle School.   

 

My first day at Lynn Road Elementary is Monday, December 4.  I truly look forward to 

supporting faculty, staff, students, and parents as we move through the fall semester.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Kevin L. Hill  

W E B S I T E :  W W W . W C P S S . N E T  

L Y N N  R O A D  E L E M E N T A R Y  
1 6 0 1  L Y N N  R O A D .  

R A L E I G H ,  N O R T H  C A R O L I N A  2 7 6 1 2  
P H O N E :  9 1 9 - 8 7 0 - 4 0 7 4  

F A X :  9 1 9 - 6 7 0 - 4 2 2 6  
 
 

 

 

 


